
 

 

 

ADVISORY 

 

With the issuance by the Energy Regulatory Commission of the Order dated 15 

September 2022 pertaining to the conduct of Competitive Selection Process for 

Ancillary Services, all qualified bidders are hereby advised that the conduct of 

Competitive Selection Process for Ancillary Services has been moved to a later date. 

NGCP shall issue subsequent advisories on the new timeline for the Competitive 

Selection Process. 
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